Broadcasters, Theaters Will Get Relief Under New Bill
[image: See the source image]The latest pandemic relief bill will expand Paycheck Protection Program eligibility to local broadcasters and newspapers. The legislation, which was introduced on Dec. 20, also earmarks $15 billion to assist live entertainment venues, cultural institutions and independent cinemas.
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